PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
August 25, 2014
Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Chuck Hutton

Diane Christensen
Doug Corley

Tracy Amidon



Discussions:
Meeting minutes from July were approved by board members and posted to the website.

Emails that have been collected from PPE residents need to be put into an updated list.  Doug sent Tracy an older list that can be used as the foundation for a new list.


Welcome packets need to be delivered to 1948 Silverheels and 8242 Sugarloaf.
Financials needs to be added to all meeting minutes.  Hank is obtaining financial figures and will send those to Tracy.  Tracy will add them to our meetings going forward.
The meeting with Brian Matisse, attorney from Burg Simpson, was very beneficial and steps were outlined to improve and clarify the HOA Rules and Regulations for better enforcement of the covenants.  Continued discussions with Board members will be needed to determine next steps.  Brian will provide additional information on the Colorado Common Interest Ownership Act (CCIOA) and how it applies to the HOA.
New home plans for 1824 Quartz Mountain have been submitted to the ACC for review. Generally, plans for the home were approved. The ACC needs to review the layout of the house on the property before final approval of the plans. There is some concern about the exterior colors that will be discussed with the owners before the plans are approved.  
· We still need to walk the property to see where the stakes have been posted.
· Concern over the exterior paint colors was discussed.  The stucco color appears to be very light in the rendering that was done.  The blue for the facia is also of concern.  In general, the colors don’t seem to blend with the natural surroundings of PPE.

· A call was made to Bill Siegele(new homeowner) to discuss proposed home plans at 8:30 pm.  Doug left a message for Bill to call him to discuss the concerns around the colors.

Submitted for approval by Tracy Amidon
